Henriques, Roberta

Andrew Neale

Chairman DHRA

Hope, Obote From: Sent: 24 March 2021 18:13 To: Planning Subject: FW: Application No 2021/0101/P. 32-34 Rosslyn Hill. Hi, please log as an objection. Thanks, Obote Hope Planner Regeneration and Planning The majority of Council staff are now working at home through remote, secure access to our systems. Where possible please now communicate with us by telephone or email. We have limited staff in our offices to deal with post, but as most staff are homeworking due to the current situation with COVID-19, electronic communications will mean we can respond quickly. [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware - This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required. Dear Mr Hope Downshire Hill Residents Association have now reviewed this application and wish to object in regard to the deleterious effect on the conservation area, and disturbance to neighbours. The proposals are visible from the upper stories of several properties including some in Downshire Hill. The roof-light will be a source of unacceptable light pollution. The air condensers are an inappropriate visual intrusion to the roof-scape, and will be a source of noise nuisance. It is noted that that the unacceptable illuminated signage is still in place, and should be the subject of enforcement action. Regards